
9/9/70 

Dear Harold and Dick, 

I am writing this letter from a room no larger than Oswald's 
at North Beolcley. This is my new home on campus. Despite minor 
difficulties to be expected, I am really enjoying this. 

I should be staying in this room permenantly, i.e., I don't 
think 18t1 be switching around. Here is my new mailing addresst 

Howard Roffman 
133C Baird 
University of Pennsylvania 
37th and Spruce Sts. 
Phila., Pa. 19152 

If it's not too much trouble, I'd like you to mail things to me 
at this address from now on until I tell you to go back to 
the other. This way I'll get things much, much faster, for I 
don't know how often 1811 be going home. 

Got the Bond slides from Lifton--4th generation copies, quite 
good. One is a little dark, others good. One of JFK on Houston 
which Tink printed is missing--Lifton says he can't find it. 
The color and focus is generally such better than Willis' pictures. 
Haven't had much time to go over than, but may have spotted one 
thing of importance. In a later slide, there is someone bending down 
as if he were picking up something off the street. 

Must go now. Keep in touch. 

Best, 


